Edition 266 (p.1) 13th August 2022

NU-ISSUE Newsletter of the Sydney Anglican Stamp Society

http://www.sass.asn.au/meetings.html

President:

Ken Pullen

PO Box 36 Kurmond 2757

Ph: (02) 4573 1332

ken@pullen.id.au

Vice-Presidents:

Phil Bridges

Email:

pandjbridges@gmail.com

Richard Brown

Ph: 0458 898 849

Email:

Richard.glenda@bigpond.com

Treasurer:

Andrew Bennett

Ph: 0439 791 781

Email:

abennett@maximafs.com.au

Secretary:

Graham Anderson

Ph: 0421 111 881

Email:

g.anderson@sass.asn.au

"If anyone is in Christ he is a new creation" 2 Corinthians 5:17

Next Meeting: Saturday 13th August 2022

ST Paul's Carlingford CNR MOSELY ST AND VICKERY AVE, CARLINGFORD Carpark off Mosely St, there is a lift or stairs to our Hall.

** COVID GUIDELINES WILL BE IN PLACE: refer page 2 **

- MORNING TEA: Tea & Coffee available BYO M/Tea foodstuffs.
- 11.30 AM CMS Auction & General Auction
- DISPLAY At this stage there is no display organised for this meeting

THE FOLLOWING MEETING: Saturday 8 th October 2022

- Morning Tea To be advised
- 12.30 PM DISPLAY All members are invited to bring and show a favourite item on one page

STOCKBOOK HOLDERS

Could all Stockbook holders please bring along to the August Meeting any unwanted stamps so that they can be sold in a bulk lot. Please give the stamps to Richard Brown at the Meeting. There are also 5 Stockbooks that require custodians. Please see Richard if you are interested in maintaining one or more of these CMS books.

SUPPORTING CMS

Join other members sorting and trimming stamps at the CMS offices, Level 5, 51 Druitt St, Sydney on the second and fourth Monday each month, between 10am and 2pm.

Bring your lunch and scissors. Morning tea is provided.

Take home a bag of stamps to trim ready for sale at auction.

Next trimming dates at Druitt St:

8th & 22nd August

12th & 26th September 10th & 24th October

Edition 266 (p.2) 13th August 2022

Newsletter of the Sydney Anglican Stamp Society

http://www.sass.asn.au/meetings.htm

President:

Ken Pullen

PO Box 36 Kurmond 2757 Ph: (02) 4573 1332 Email:

ken@pullen.id.au

Vice-Presidents:

Phil Bridges

Email:

pandjbridges@gmail.com

Richard Brown

Ph: 0458 898 849

Email:

Richard.glenda@bigpond.com

Treasurer:

Andrew Bennett

Ph: 0439 791 781

Email:

abennett@maximafs.com.au

Secretary:

Graham Anderson

Ph: 0421 111 881

Email:

g.anderson@sass.asn.au

"If anyone is in Christ he is a new creation" 2 Corinthians 5:17

SASS 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

This year the Sydney Anglican Stamp Society commemorates 50 years since its founding in December 1972. To appropriately mark the occasion the Committee is looking at options for the issue of a commemorative postal item and perhaps a special luncheon. Members will be kept informed of progress in this matter and are welcome to put forward to the Committee any suggestions they may have on this.

OTHER MATTERS

- * Winter's Day with Stamps was held on Saturday 23rd July and was successful with 9 SASS lots sold at auction netting \$117.90 and CMS books sales of \$200.50. Total sale funds from the day banked to the CMS account were \$308.40 (net of \$10.00 table fee expense).
- * Upcoming **PHILAS auctions** are on Saturday 17th September 2022 (Special Auction no. 141 comprising fine and scarce material including offerings from the *British Commonwealth* collection compiled by the late Ron Flowers) and the general auction to be held on Saturday 12th November 2022. For further details visit the *philas.net.au* website.
- * The next **PHILAS House Open Day** is scheduled for Saturday 15th October from 10.00am 4.00pm as an Inter-club competition day.

MEMBERSHIP FEES

Members are reminded that the 2022 SASS membership fee is due. If you have not yet renewed your membership could you please make payment of the \$10.00 fee to the Treasurer, Andrew Bennett.

COVID GUIDELINES

All NSW Health Covid Regulations applicable at the time of the meeting will be applied. At the present time St Paul's Church, Carlingford does not have in place any specific Covid-19 Restrictions but in line with NSW Health guidelines, the following is recommended:

- If you have fever or any flu-like symptoms, we ask the person to stay home and recover before coming to church again.
- Face masks are not mandatory but are recommended for big gatherings. Masks, hand sanitisers and wipes are available on site.
- Face masks and gloves are to be used when serving food and food is recommended to be individually packaged if possible.